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Wychwood Forest: a different perspective

Mixing aerial photography with views of the landscape seen from
eve-level, Ken Betteridge, Chairman of the Friends of Wychwood, will on
27th October present an illustrated over-view of the boundaries and central
area of the ancient roval hunting Forest of Wychwood. The ‘flight’ will
highlight the many historic and environmental features of this fascinating
area, which in Norman times stretched from Burford to Woodstock and from
near Chipping Norton to Eynsham.

The Friends of Wychwood support the work of the Wychwood Project,
which aims to raise awareness of, and appreciation for, the history and
identity of Wychwood and to conserve and restore the special character and
habitats of the local forest landseape.

The Project has this summer created a 37 mile circular footpath around
the Wychwood area, on wayvmarked rights of way. Copies of the
accompanying Trail Guide will be on sale, together with Discovering
Wychwood, a history and guide to Wychwood, and a beautifully illustrated
map showing Wychwood before the Enclosures.

Please do come along at 7.30 pm on Friday 27th October 2000 to the New
Beaconsfield Hall, Shipton-under-Wychwood. £2.50 (Friends of Wychwood
£2.00), wine £1.00 a glass.

If you wish to be sure of a seat,
contact Charles Keighley, 01993 831403

A FURTHER REMINDER - DO NOT MISS!
MILLENNIUM CONCERT

An evening of 1930s music including Cole Porter,
George Gershwin and Noel Coward
played on a Broadwood Grand Piano
will be held on
Saturday, 7 October 2000 at 7.30 pm
in The New Beaconsfield Hall

Tickets: £10 from M Hartley (830306)

Proceeds to: Lawrence Home Nursing Team
and St. Mary’s Millennium Window




